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26 July 2022

Andrew Farrow

Chief Officer — Planning & Environment
Flintshire County Council

Ty Dewi Sant

St. Davids Park

Ewloe

Flintshire CH5 3FF

Dear Andrew,

Flintshire Local Development Plan

Members spoke recently about the above matter at the Council’s Development
Committee, having received some recent correspondence from the County Council that
referred to the MAC Consultation Document.

Members resolved to reiterate to the County Council the position of the T R
which is to highlight and reinforce the need for sympathetic development in Holywell
and Greenfield. This is seen as critical to the future growth and prosperity of the local
community, and links into other aspirations of the Council such as better transport links

and providing better housing and employment opportunities.

Yours sincerely,






